
UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 

REGION IV 

14s COURTLAND SREET 
ATLANTA, GEORGIA 30361 

oft 2 8 1988 

REF: IWD-SISB/VW 

Colonel T. J. Dalzell. i 
Assistant Chief of Staff Facilities 
United States Marine Corps 
Marine Corps Base 
Camp LeJeune, NC 28542-5601 

Re: RCRA Facility Assessment 
Marine Corps Base Camp IeJeune 
North Carolina 

Dear Col. Dalzell: 

The purpose of this letter is to inform you of Environmental Protection 
Agency (EPA) and North Carolina Hazardous Waste Branch (NCHWB) intentions 
to conduct a RCRA Facility Assessment (RFA) at Marine Corps Base (MCB) 
Camp LeJeune and Marine Corps Air Station New River during the period of 
January 9 through January 13, 1989. TheRFAis necessarytoidentify RCRA 
obligations to be addressed by future lahg-uage within an Interagency 
Agreement (IAG) developed for KB Camp LeJeune. The IAG is a statutory 
requirement due to the fact that MCB Camp LeJeune has been proposed for 
the National Priorities List (NPL), as defined by the Comprehensive 
Environmental Response, Compensation , and Liability Act of 1980 (CERCLA), 
as amended by the Superfund Amendments and Reauthorization Act of 1986. 

The design of the RFA will be to: 

- Identify and gather information on Solid Waste Management 
Units (SWMUs); 

. - 

- Make preliminary determinations regarding known or 
suspected releases of hazardous waste or hazardous 
constituents f+in SwMus; 

.- Make determinatiofis of the need for further actions _ - . 
_ : (RCRA Facility Investigations, interim measures, or 

no further actiF); 
. - :. ; 

- identify any unresolved matters that may 'squire- 
additionalRFA(Jorkand:anyRCRA non cxx@ance 
issues: and - 

. 
<-- - coordinate RCRA and CERCLA activities and responsibilities. 



EPA requests a 1O:OO am organizational meeting on January 9, 1988, to 
coordinate RFA activities with your staff and NCHWB representatives. If 
you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact Victor L. 
Weeks, Rerr&ial project Manager, of the Federal Facilities Unit at (404) 
347-5059. 

Site Investigation and Support Branch 
Waste Management Division 

cc: Jerome H. Rhcdes - North Carolina Department of Human Resources 
Ms. Lee Crosby - North Carolina Department of Human Resources 
George Garcia - North Carolina Department of Human Resources 
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